
Storm Scheduling Policy

The Storm uses many means to communicate our schedule to all of our patrons.  Please read the
following to ensure that you are aware of how we handle scheduling.  We currently operate in the
following capacity.  We publish our requested schedule for the entire session prior to the start of the
season.  However some of our requests are not processed as quickly as we would like to see them
approved.  We are always working two weeks out and all changes that are made to the schedule inside
of that window are communicated via email.

Please do not print off a monthly calendar, we would prefer that you print off no more than two weeks
out.

Online:

We have an online calendar that you can view from your desktop or mobile device.

Personal Online Calendars:

Under this calendar function there is also a “subscribe” button that you can use to have all of
the schedules pulled into a calendar of your choosing.  (Most phones we have seen do a great job,
please ensure that your phone correctly pulls in that information)

Hotline:

We update our practice schedule via our hotline each evening for the following day.  That
number is 952-953-7789


